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23 May 2023 

Sir Jeremy Wright MP 
Jubilee House 
Smalley Place 
KENILWORTH 
CV8 1QG 

Via email to: Jeremy.wright.mp@parliament.uk & jeremy@jeremywright.org.uk 

 

Dear Sir Jeremy 

I am writing to you under considerable duress requesting you to contact Paul Morrison, the 
Chief Executive of the Planning Inspectorate, asking him to delay the Appeal by CALA 
Homes against Warwick District Council starting on 28/04/2023 (letter attached).  

We view the timetable as grossly unfair not only to Warwick District Council but particularly 
to smaller parties like us who are hoping to register for Rule 6 participation, gather evidence 
and source finance for what amounts to a huge decision in the life of our village.  

I hope you will recognise the unfairness of the Appeal being launched in the middle of local 
elections and over the Coronation and May Bank holiday period giving us little time until 2 
June.  Whether this was intentional by CALA Homes is a moot point. 

Help and representation of your constituents in Leek Wootton would be much appreciated at 
this crucial time. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Richard Coates 
Chair 
Leek Wootton & Guy’s Cliffe Parish Council 
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